
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

26th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

After speaking with parents and students, we have decided to try and go ahead with Prom as 

follows: 

Thursday 24th June 6.45pm – 10.00pm 

Mercure Haydock Hotel 

£25 per head 

The evening will take place in the Marquee with a BBQ, DJ and Photobooth. 

Students will get a soft drink on arrival and will only need money to purchase further drinks 

and extra copies of photographs (two prints free per session, unlimited sessions. Extra prints 

are available on demand for just £1 each) 

We are asking for payment through Parent Pay as we can then ensure refunds ONLY if the 

Government say we can’t go ahead or interest is low and Prom is not feasible. 

The option of 2 installments will be available – the initial deposit of £10 to secure the place is 

needed by June 7th and the remaining payment by the 22nd June or you can pay the full 

amount before June 7th. 

After June 7th we will then know numbers wanting to attend and can see if it is feasible. 

We will then have to wait on the government announcement June 14th to make the final 

decision. 

We appreciate the situation is not ideal but hope you understand given the current National 

restrictions. 

Please be aware that Prom is a reward for a year of hard work and good behaviour if your 

child’s prom place is withdrawn for not meeting these standards then you will be refunded. 

Yours sincerely, 

C O’Keeffe 

Mrs C O’Keeffe 
Head of Year 11  


